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25th October 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

In person Year 10 Parents’ Evening 

Thursday 14th November 2023 

 

I am writing to invite you to attend the in-person Year 10 Parents’ Evening, which is being held on 

Thursday, 14th November from 3.45 to 6.45 p.m.  This event provides you with the opportunity to 

speak to your child’s subjects teachers about their progress. 5 minute appointments can be booked by 

following the instructions below. 

  

 

To make your appointments please use our online booking system by visiting (the link is also available on 

our website) 

 

https://litherland.parentseveningsystem.co.uk   

 

Appointments can be made from Friday 25 October, to Thursday, 14th November. The booking system will 

close at 12 noon on Thursday, 14th November. Should you wish to make any amendments after that time 

please contact the school office. 

 

Please login with the following information: 

Parent/Carer Title: 

Parent/Carer Surname: 

Student First Name: 

Student Surname 

Student DOB: 

 

If you do not have access to the internet, please contact the school on 0151 214 3434.   

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

  

 

 

 

Mrs C Hallwood 

Principal 

 

https://litherland.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/

